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Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Spring 2020 IRT pick was put on hold in March of 
this year. Picking will resume on Wednesday, May 27th 2020.

What you need to know:

• The pick will resume where it left off - from Day 5. (Vacancy bids will be posted for 
jobs vacated during the first four days of picking.)

• All picking will be done "remotely" - by phone. E-mail may be used if you're unable 
to call at pick time. Pick locations will not be open for making job selections.

• During pick hours, the union will have pick representatives available by phone 
to answer your questions, and help with your choices.

• For your reference, pick information will be uploaded to the Local 100 website.
• The pick will go into effect on Sunday, June 28th 2020. 

Important Contact Information:

TWU Pick Representatives

(347) 916-0602 - Conductors
(347) 916-0603 - Train Operators

TWU Local 100 Website

www.twulocal100.org

NYCT Pick Section (to make your pick)

(718) 694-4106 / 4252 / 5459 - Conductors 
(718) 694-3172 / 4237 / 4292 - Train Operators

NYCT Pick Section E-mail (if unable to call at pick time)

RTOPickSection@nyct.com

Eric Loegel 
  RTO Vice President 

Zachary Arcidiacono      
Chair - Train Operators

Raul Lugo 
Chair - Conductor/Towers




